
Northwest Natural does not have any comments on this rulemaking at this 
time.   We do not see the need for a workshop based on our initial 
review of the proposed changes.  However, should NWN become aware of 
new issues or issues previously not identified in our initial review 
subsequent to this submission, we reserve the right to change our 
position. 
 
Please include my name on the mailing list to receive further 
information on this Docket A-010648. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Onita King, Manager 
Tariffs & Regulatory Compliance 
NW Natural 
220 NW Second Avenue 
Portland, Oregon  97209 


